
Via email 14/03/2012 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
  
I wish to comment on the proposed CPD Guidelines.  Our professional body, the ANZSNM allows for 
a one year break from CPD activities for maternity leave, and I think this should be allowed under the 
new MRPBA guidelines also.  This is a very special family time, and a time when you need to take a 
break from work and professional committments.  To continue participating in CPD activities during 
this time is extremely difficult and takes away from precious time spent with a newborn.   
  
S. Huynh 
 
 
 


